
Draft Development Contribution Scheme 2023-2029 

Section 48, Planning & Development Act 2000, as amended 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 48 of the Planning and Development Act 
2000, as amended, that Kildare County Council has prepared a Draft Development 
Contribution Scheme 2023-2029 for the administrative area of Kildare County 
Council. 

Public consultation on the draft scheme will take place from Wednesday, 21 
September 2022 until Tuesday, 1 November 2022, inclusive. 

The Draft Scheme can be viewed on the Council’s public consultation portal 
at http://consult.kildarecoco.ie/browse  

A copy of the Draft Scheme may be inspected from Wednesday, 21 September 2022 
until Tuesday, 1 November 2022 inclusive at the following location: 

• Planning Department, Aras Chill Dara, Naas, Co. Kildare (Monday to Friday 
9.30 a.m. - 4.00 p.m.) 

Interested parties are encouraged to make submissions on the draft 
scheme. Submissions/Observations may be made as follows: 

• Online at  http://consult.kildarecoco.ie/browse 

• In writing to: Senior Executive Officer, Planning Department, Kildare County 
Council, Aras Chill Dara, Naas, Co. Kildare. 

Only submissions/observations received by 4.00 p.m. on Tuesday, 1 November 
2022 by post or through the Consultation Portal will be considered. Submissions 
must be clearly marked Draft Development Contribution Scheme 2023-2029. 

Please make your submission/observation by one medium only i.e. online or in 
writing. Please also note that submissions/observations will be made public on the 
website and at the offices of the Planning Department. Any submission/observation 
shall state your name, address and where relevant, the body or organisation 
represented. All submissions/observations made will be taken into consideration by 
the Council before the making of the Development Contribution Scheme 2023-2029. 

Kildare County Council is subject to the provisions of the Freedom of Information 
(FOI) Acts, 1997 and 2014. If you consider that any information supplied by you is 
either commercially sensitive or confidential in nature, this should be highlighted and 
the reason for its sensitivity specified. In such cases, the relevant material will, in 
response to FOI requests, be examined in light of exemptions provided for in the FOI 
acts. Kildare County Council is subject to the provisions of the Data Protection Acts, 
1988 and 2018. 

http://consult.kildarecoco.ie/browse
http://consult.kildarecoco.ie/browse


In order to assist us with complying with the Data Protection Act, please include 
your name and contact details on a separate sheet to the content of your 
submission/observation as submissions will be published on the Council’s website. 

 


